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From Dean Saitta <dsaitta@du.edu> 

Sent Monday, November 22, 2010 2:56 pm
To nkrauss@du.edu 

Subject Sodexo Situation on Campus
Attachments Sodexo.AAUP.pdf 66K

Dear Joe, Neil—

Our AAUP chapter is increasingly concerned about the situation on campus concerning the relationship between Sodexo and our food
service workers.  Recall that last February we sent you a letter expressing our concerns (see attached).  Having not received a response
we’d like to be updated about what’s happening.  We’re hopeful of receiving some assurances that the concerns expressed in our
February letter are being addressed.  Our AAUP leadership is available to meet with you within the next three weeks to discuss the
situation. 

Many thanks,

Dean Saitta

Dean J. Saitta
Professor and Chair, Department of Anthropology
Co-President, Colorado Conference AAUP
University of Denver
Sturm Hall 146-S
2000 East Asbury Street
Denver, CO 80208
Phone: 303-871-2680
Fax: 303-871-2437
Web: http://portfolio.du.edu/dsaitta
EU-US Atlantis/FIPSE Project: http://portfolio.du.edu/atlant
AAUP at DU: http://portfolio.du.edu/aaup
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